
Hi I am opposed to this bill because my family spends tons of time on the river doing water sports and with out it we wouldn't have a 
place to boat that is close to use. Boating is a safe outdoor activity with family and during COVID with everything limited boating is 
great thing to do. Everyone one is safe on the water and I have never experienced a problem and my family has been boating on 
the river for over 10 years. We have owned a boat since 2001. There is already an area that is against water sports so the other 
area's are good for water sports and bigger wakes. I don't see any reason why a body of water would be against using it for all of its 
purposes.  


